
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our Student Exchange Program for the upcoming 

academic year! This program aims to provide our students with a unique opportunity to 

experience different cultures and enhance their global awareness. 

Program Overview: 

• Eligibility: Students in grades 9-12. 

• Duration: 6 months, starting from September 2024. 

• Destination: Partner schools in Europe and Asia. 

Information Meeting: 

We invite all interested parents to an information session on March 15, 2024, at 6:00 PM in the 

school auditorium. 

Application Process: 

The application form will be available on our school website starting April 1, 2024. The 

deadline for submissions is May 15, 2024. 

We encourage you to discuss this exciting opportunity with your child. Should you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact us at program-coordinator@school.edu. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Best Regards, 

The Student Exchange Program Committee 


